
 January 29, 2016 

Chapel on Wed., Feb. 3rd will be led 

by Pastor Eric of St. Paul’s.   

Chapel offerings for the third quarter 

will be going to Athletes in Action. 

http://athletesinaction.org/ 

Lion’s Mane News 
Lutheran School Association 

Educating for Tomorrow and Eternity 

Coffee With Mr. Karsten  
 

We are looking forward to seeing each of our families at our upcoming Enrollment Meetings!  Remember, at 

these meetings, you will get an opportunity to learn about the upcoming school year, as well as pick up your  

re-enrollment packet.  It is so important that your family chooses one of the meetings to attend.  The dates 

again are January 31st at 2:00 PM, February 1st at 6:00 PM, February 2nd at 6:00 PM and February 6th at 

9:00 AM.  Due to a great response, our first meeting will be held in the Multi-purpose Room, and the rest are 

scheduled to be held in the theatre.  If you have any questions, please feel free to contact our office right 

away.   

  

God’s Blessings on Your Day,  

Mr. Karsten 

Looking Aheadé 

¶ Fri., Jan. 29th 

      - 7th Grade Science 

         Fair Papers Due 

      - PTL Meeting 8:45 AM 

      - K-8 Denim Days $2.50 

¶ Wed., Feb. 10th 

      - Ash Wednesday 

¶ Fri., Feb. 12th 

      - PTL Chicken Dinner 

        4:00 - 6:00 PM 

¶ Mon., Feb. 15th 

      - President’s Day            

        NO SCHOOL 

        NO ABC 

¶ Tues., Feb 16th 

      - Science Fair 

¶ Thurs., Feb. 25th 

      - Spring Sports  

        Meeting 5:30 PM 

¶ Fri., February 26th 

      - PTL Meeting 8:45 AM 

      - K-8 Denim Days $2.50 

¶ Thurs., March 10th 

      - HS Concert 7:00 PM 

¶ Fri., March 11th  

      - End of 3rd Quarter 

      - NOON DISMISSAL 

Make plans for the 2016-2017 

school year.   

Enrollment Meetings for all school 

families will be held in the theater 

on the following dates: 
 

January 31st at 2:00 PM 

February 1st at 6:00 PM 

February 2nd at 6:00 PM 

February 6th at 9:00 AM 
 

Enrollment packets for each family 

will be available at these meetings.   
 

Enrollment fees will be $50 per  

student in February. 

LSA Dinner Auction 

This year’s annual LSA Dinner 

Auction will be held April 16th at 

the Mt. Zion Convention Center.  

Now is the time to bring in your 

donations!  Check with your  

student’s teacher to see what their 

classroom theme is this year.  

Bring a little or bring a lot, any 

donations are appreciated!   

Donation forms are available in the 

school office. 

Yearbook Order 

Forms are going 

home today.  They 

are due  February 

19th.  Make sure 

that you include payment with the 

order form.  Checks should be 

made out to Inter-State Studios.  

You can also order online.  Go to 

www.inter-state.com/yearbook and 

enter the school code which is 

04369Z.   

Extra yearbooks will not be  

ordered for later purchase so don’t 

miss your opportunity to buy one! 
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FOR YOUR HEALTH... 

Drop off by 9:00 AM  Pick up 

February 1   February 5 

February 8   February 12 

NO SCRIP THE WEEK OF FEBRUARY 15 

February 22   February 26 

February 29   March 4 

March 7   March 11 by NOON 

March 14   March 18 

NO SCRIP THE WEEKS OF MARCH 21 & 28 

April 4    April 8 

April 11   April 15 

April 18   April 22 

April 25   April 29 
 

Please make sure you order using a current order 

form each time you order.   
 

Orders, both paper and online, are due  

by 9:00 AM. 

Mon. Tues. Wed. Thurs. Fri. 

Week O 
Horse-
shoe BBQ Rib Corn Dog 

Chicken 
Quesa-
dilla 

Chili w/
crackers 

Alt=Pizza Vegetable Vegetable Vegetable Vegetable Cheese 

 Fruit Fruit Fruit Fruit Fruit 

 Dessert Dessert Yogurt Cookie Corn-

While colds and influenza have symptoms in  

common, influenza symptoms tend to come on 

much more suddenly and severely. 

 

This chart can help you figure out whether you may 

have a cold, the flu, or seasonal allergies. 

 

Strep throat has been the main cause of absences in 

the last week.  If your student has symptoms of 

strep, it’s a good idea to get them tested. 

  
Common 

Cold 
Influenza 

Seasonal  

Allergies 

Stuffy or runny 

nose 
Yes Sometimes Runny, itchy nose 

Fever 
Sometimes; mild 

if present 

Usually, often 

100 degrees F 
(38.8 degrees C) 

or higher. 

No 

Body Aches Mild Mild to severe No 

Chills Sometimes 
Yes, sometimes 

intense 
No 

Sore Throat Often Sometimes 
Itchy or tickling 

throat 

Fatigue, weakness Sometimes 

Usually, can last 

a couple of weeks 

after recovery 

Rarely 

Feeling extremely 

exhausted 
No Yes No 

Headache Sometimes 
Usually,  

sometimes severe 

Sinus pressure or 

stuffiness 

Sinus drainage Usually Rarely Often 

Diarrhea,  

Vomiting 
No Sometimes No 

Cough Mild to moderate 
Usually, can 

become severe 

Dry or with  

minimal mucus 

Watering eyes Sometimes 
Sometimes, with 

fever 

Itchy swollen,  

burning, and/or  

watery eyes 

Ears Ear congestion No 
ear congestion or 

popping 

Sneezing Usually Sometimes Yes 

Timing 

Anytime  
throughout the 

year 

Most cases in 

Texas occur 

between October 

and May. 

Anytime in Texas, 

but symptoms are 
often more intense 

in January and in 

the spring. 

Help Wanted! 

Our cafeteria is looking to fill a  

part-time position.  Hours will be  

10:00 AM - 2:00 PM Monday - Friday.   

If you’re interested in this position,  

contact Tricia Summers at 

tsummers@lsadecatur.net. 
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Lions Sports News  

THIS WEEK IN LIONS SPORTS 
Monday, February 1st - High School Girls Basketball VS Arthur - Home at 6:00 PM 

         7th & 8th Volleyball @ Little Flower at 6:00 PM 

Tuesday, February 2nd - High School Boys Basketball VS Sangamon Valley - Home at 6:00 PM 

           7th & 8th Volleyball @ Bement at 6:00 PM 

Thursday, February 4th - 5th & 6th Volleyball VS Maroa Forsyth - Home at 6:00 PM 

            High School Girls Basketball @ Bethany at 6:00 PM 

Friday, February 5th - High School Boys Basketball @ Arthur at 6:00 PM 

       7th & 8th Volleyball VS Holy Family - Home at 6:00 PM 

Saturday, February 6th - 5th & 6th Volleyball @ Mt. Pulaski Tournament 

Extra Curricular eligibility will be checked on a weekly basis in accordance with IESA guidelines.   

Eligibility is based on the grades available at the time of the check.  Eligibility will be checked every  

Wednesday.  If a student receives a failing grade, the student and parents will be notified on Wednesday. 

  Changes in grades from the day of the check to any day within the time limit of the ineligibility will  

not change the length of the suspension from practices and/or games.   

Academics must come first. 



Volunteering Opportunities 
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LSA ReSale Shop will be having work 

nights every Thursday at 5:30 PM. All 

adults and high school students are  

invited! You can also volunteer during 

the work day if you’re available.  They 

are open from 9:00 AM - 3:00 PM  

daily.  If you are looking for a way to 

get this year's service hours, call Judy at 423-0122 

to volunteer.  

PTL Update 

 

Nelson's Chicken Dinner Tickets 

All Nelson's Ticket Dinner Ticket forms should be in 

the office by the close of business on Friday. Most 

orders were filled this week and went home with  

students. Thank you for your support. We are very 

close to selling 401 tickets! At that level we get a 

better profit margin. If you are still interested in  

buying a chicken dinner, please contact Sherri  

Vandermyde at 217-855-6257 (call or text).  

 

Still Need Service Hours?  

Volunteer Feb. 12 for the Nelson's Chicken Dinner! 

Volunteers are still needed to staff the dinner event 

starting with set up at 3:00 pm to clean up ending by 

8 pm. Our busiest hours will be from 4 to 7 pm when 

we will need servers and people to run out to cars to 

take tickets and deliver meals. This is a great way to 

serve a bulk of your hours in one day. Please contact 

Sherri Vandermyde at 217-855-6257 (call or text) or 

lvandermyde@comcast.net  to help out. 

Lunchroom Volunteers 

Our wonderful cafeteria staff is always looking for 

extra hands to help serve lunch.  This is a fun way 

to get your service hours in while getting to interact 

with the students and staff.  To  

volunteer, go to our website 

www.lsadecatur.net and click the Sign

-Up Genius link on the bottom, right 

corner of the home page. 

Library Volunteers 

The library is a really fun place to  

volunteer.  You can make it a weekly 

occurrence or just come as you can.  

Sign-Up Genius is set up for the dates 

and times that Mrs. Martinek needs 

help. 

LSA School Closings 
In the event of circumstances that cause us to cancel school at LSA, please view or  

listen in to one of the local medias (radio or tv).  LSA makes its own decision as to  

whether to close school or not.  It does not follow one school district or another.  We will 

make every effort to make any decision to cancel school as early as possible on a given 

morning or the night before (if we can).  Certainly parents need to always be safe as they 

drive if weather is questionable and school is not officially canceled. 

The educational impact of parents involved with 

their children’s school cannot be understated.  We 

are requiring each family to serve a minimum of ten 

hours a year to the needs of the school. You can  

record your hours of service by logging it in the 

Family Participation Log in the office.  In the event 

that your hours have not been served by May 15th, a 

$10 charge for each hour not served will be added to 

your family’s account.  Thank you so much for  

partnering with us to make your child’s experience 

at LSA the very best it can be!   

Questions?  Email Katie at kbulava@lsadecatur.net 


